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04/04/2020  09:56:142020/0428/P OBJ Dear Sir or Madam,

As residents of N  Belsize Mews we strongly object to the proposed development. 

A similar application was raised and rejected by Camden Council last year. We have not been consulted on 

any of these proposals to date.

The proposed extension would invade our privacy as it would overlook our bedroom and living room. It would 

increase noise levels in the Mews, which will affect the quality of life for all the residents.

It would also impact the aesthetic integrity of houses in the near vicinity and Belsize Mews directly.

Page 3 of 40


